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Summary:

In this conversation, West German State Secretary Karl Carstens told ACDA director
William C. Foster that Bonn was still committed to a “hardware” solution, “if not in the
form of an MLF than in some form.” Refraining from making any commitment, Foster
wanted to leave the question “open.” 
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